3 DEC 1961

Major General John S. Upham Commandant, Armed Forces Staff College Norfolk, Virginia

Dear General Uphane

Thank you for your letter of 20 Kovember to Mr. McCone inviting Mr. Robert Amory, Jr., to address the Thirty-first Class of the Armed Porces Staff College on the subject, "The Central Intelligence Agency," on lh February 1962.

Mr. Amory is pleased to accept this invitation and suggests that Colonel McMaken communicate directly with his office concerning arrangements for the visit.

Sincerely,

O. P. Cabell
Oeneral, USAF
Deputy Director

DD/I Concurred in original version